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MEDIA ADVISORY 
 

District 14 Virtual Town Hall set for 
Thursday, October 7 

 
Alderwoman Marina Dimitrijevic is inviting area residents to attend a virtual town hall meeting 
that will take place on Thursday, October 7 from 6 – 7 p.m.  
 
The meeting will be held virtually using the GoToWebinar platform, and will include Dennis 
Yaccarino, Director of the Department of Administration Budget Office to provide an update on 
the Mayor’s proposed 2022 city budget. The City’s American Rescue Plan Act allocation process 
will also be a topic of discussion.  
 
“The city is in the process of discussing and amending our 2022 budget, while also working to 
allocate federal funds received through the American Rescue Plan Act, and we want so share 
important updates with residents while also offering another opportunity to hear directly from the 
people. I would encourage those across the 14th to join me for this virtual town hall,” said Ald. 
Dimitrijevic.  
 
Those interested are encouraged to register for the virtual town hall by visiting 
https://bit.ly/D14TH. Once registered, a confirmation will be emailed along with instructions on 
how to join the meeting.  
 

What:       14th District Virtual Town Hall Meeting 
 

When:      Thursday, October 7th from 6 – 7 p.m. 
 
Where:     Virtual via https://bit.ly/D14TH  
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